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Dear Sir or Madam

In relation to the above inquiry I would like to advise you of my thoughts.

In my experience the majority of children from Christian families seem to be much more functional and caring
for each other which in turn causes a much more caring society.

You need to have Christian teachers teaching Christian values sincerely, and these values are to love God first
and to love and treat each other the same way you want to be treated, this leads to a better community and a
sense of caring and serving one another.

Our nation of recent times has been working to rid Christianity from our society I notice that the fruit of this is,
increased confusion, depression, and suicide in all walks of life, especially our precious young people.

Please leave our Christian School as they are for the well being of our nation

Yours Faithfully,

Sue Mallam




